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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
Class 1 

Jessica & 
Kaydence 

 
Class 2 

Twumwaa & Sophia 
 

Class 3 
Gabriela & Ellie-

Mae 
 

Class 4 
Leighton & Hailey 

 
Class 5 

Glen & Ricco 
 

Class 6 
Nika & Chloe 

 
Nursery 

Isaac, Rocco & 
Logan 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 29th March 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 89.55% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 4 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
Next week we 
are looking out 
for people who 
know how to 

keep calm in a 
difficult 
situation 

Today we are wishing Miss Tibbetts all the best as she leaves to 
start her maternity leave. From next week (until the end of the 
summer term) Miss Lucas will be the Teaching Assistant in Class 
3. Mrs Tibbetts will be returning to her usual role supporting 
individuals and small groups (Mon-Thurs) and in Class 4 on Fridays. 
Miss Morrissey will be the Teaching Assistant in Class 6. 

 
7:45—8:45  

 
£2 per day 

 
More information 
available in the 
school office.  

Dates for this term 
 

Thursday 11th April—Easter Bonnet parade (school—9:00, nursery at the 
start of the session) 
 

Friday 12th April —last day of school and nursery before Easter break 
 

Tuesday 30th April—back to school and nursery 

Please can we remind parents 
that children should stay at 

home for 48 hours after they 
have had sickness or 

diarrhoea. This is 
to prevent the 

spread of illness 
to other children. 

Easter Bonnet Parade—Thursday 11th April 
 

9:00— parade on the school playground (school) 
Nursery will parade at the start of their sessions 

 

Everyone in school and nursery is encouraged to get busy at 
home and create an Easter bonnet or hat. You can be as 

creative as you like and there are lots of cheap craft items 
available in shops. 

 

Everyone welcome to the parade to see the amazing hats 
and Easter creations!  

Watch out for 
the new dinner 

menu (for 
after Easter) 
coming home 
next week. 

School meals are free 
for every child in school. 

Early Bird and Breakfast Club 
 

Since September we have been of the 
National Schools Breakfast 

Programme. We are running a 
Breakfast Club everyday and offering 

bagels at the start of the day (in school) and for 
snack in nursery.  

 

We have been asked to complete some quick 
questionnaires to see how it is going and any ways 

it could be improved. Please look out for more 
information about the parent questionnaire. 
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